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Monday 11th October 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
I am writing to inform you that all schools in the Pershore pyramid have agreed to consult on a proposal for 
an area wide transition to a two tier system of education, in conjunction with Worcestershire County Council. 
 
The public consultation will take place from the 11th October to 26th November 2021.  
 
Please find attached the consultation documents which outline the rationale for the proposed change of age, 
plus further specific information for St Barnabas CE First & Middle School.  Additional information can be 
found on the WCC website; 
Pershore Education Planning Area Review | Worcestershire County Council 
 
In order to respond to any questions you may have, we have organised two consultation meetings, as 
follows; 
 
Monday 18th October: Pinvin CE First School and St. Nicholas CE Middle School 
13:00 – 14:00 
Topic: Virtual Meeting - Pershore Area Consultation 
Time: Oct 18, 2021 01:00 PM Greenwich Mean Time 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/96866703539?pwd=bHg4RjFvYlJ0cERkU2JsTFJyRk9jQT09 
  
Meeting ID: 968 6670 3539 
Passcode: 8bwfj9 
 
15:30 – 16:30 
Pershore Area Consultation Meeting in the School Hall 
 
Thursday 21st October: St. Barnabas CE First and Middle School 
13:00 – 14:00 
Pershore Area Consultation – Virtual Consultation Meeting 
  
Join Zoom meeting: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83163685420?pwd=RTNBMVplRWdSbmJnRGZCNjRjVCtNUT09 
 
Meeting ID: 831 6368 5420 
Passcode: 648005 
 
15:30 – 16:30 
Pershore Area Consultation in the First School Hall 
 
In addition to this, I would be happy to answer any questions submitted to the following email address: 
spb28@st-barnabasfirstmiddle.worcs.sch.uk 
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Once the consultation period has ended, all submitted questions, issues and responses to the consultation, 
along with the Local Academy Board responses, will be collated and analysed by the Local Authority. We will 
then be able to share the outcome with our own school community.  
 
Thank you in anticipation for taking the time to read and consider this document. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
S P Booth 
 
Stephen Booth 
Headteacher 


